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Due West Chamber of Commerce Meeting 
 

DUE WEST — Last week, a meeting was held at the Renaissance in Due West to discuss  how the 

Freshwater Coast Community Foundation (FCCF) can strategize to enhance the town’s community, 

agriculture, and small businesses.  

The meeting began with discussion about what the FCCF is accomplishing through the website, 

public relations, feasibility studies, and more. 

It was decided that the best way to improve the community in Due West is to first find out what 

the community cares about. This point led to the planning of the “Community Enrichment Night,” an 

event dedicated to bringing the community together to voice the town’s needs and interests. 

Many ideas were brought to the table, including a new pool, a community development center, 

mentorship, a town survey, a fitness center, computer training for adults, a neighborhood crime watch 

system, and other ways to enrich Due West. 

Plans were made to meet again in August to discuss the now-upcoming “Community Enrichment 

Night” on October 19, 2015 at 6:00 PM.  

Due West is a family-centered, faith-based town that has great potential to become a 

destination for many besides those that grew up there locally. The FCCF is excited about enhancing an 

already wonderful town to its highest potential.  
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CUTLINE: Will Ferreira, Matt Wiggins, David Earle, Cindy Adams, David Krumwiede, Susan 

Jackson, and Charles Angel listen as Alanna Angel discusses strategies that could better the community 

of Due West. 
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